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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope this newsletter finds you well and your children thriving in 
their educational journey at our school.  
 

I wanted to take a moment to express my deep gratitude for the 
exceptional teachers at our school who work tirelessly each and 
every day to educate, inspire, and empower our students. Our 
teachers play a vital role in shaping the future of our community, and their dedication 
is truly commendable. In addition to their outstanding commitment to education, our 
staff also exemplify the spirit of togetherness by bringing in plates of food to share 
with one another. It's a beautiful way for our staff to celebrate each other and build a 
sense of unity within our school community. We believe that it's these small gestures 
of appreciation and camaraderie that make our school a special place. So, thank you, 
teachers, and staff, for the hard work you put in and for the kindness and care you 
show to one another. Together, you create an environment where everyone thrives. 
Let's continue to support and appreciate our teachers and staff, not just during spe-
cial occasions but every day. They truly deserve it. 
Happy World Teachers’ Day—Friday 27 October. 
 

Our school camp to the Great Aussie Bush Camp was a tremendous success! I'm 
delighted to report that our students had an amazing time, creating cherished memo-
ries and valuable experiences. We eagerly anticipate seeing the photos and hearing 
from our enthusiastic campers about their adventures. Special thanks go out to Mr. 
Diep and Miss N Tran for their outstanding organisation and unwavering support in 
ensuring the camp's success for our students.  
 
Upcoming Whole School Assembly: We'd like to remind you about our upcoming 
whole school assembly scheduled for Thursday, November 2. These gatherings pro-
vide an excellent opportunity for our school community to come together, celebrate 
achievements, and stay informed about school news and initiatives. We encourage 
all parents and carers to attend and support our students. 
 
Thank you for being an integral part of our school community. Together, we 

can make a difference in the lives of our students.  Ms Ortega 
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